From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2021-0110
Date: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 9:39:34 AM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 7:27 PM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2021-0110

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

I have copied the comment/complaint from another Hydro One customer because I am in total
agreement. We understand that all things increase in price over time but the distribution rates
of Hydro need to be shared equally across the province. It's not fair that people living in rural
communities are paying almost as much for the distribution as for their usage. It's making it so
that all people are going to have to move into the cities to be able to afford their hydro bills
and leave no rural communities or farmers. Anyone should be able to see that this will not be a
suitable solution for the economy. Something needs to be done now! Please consider denying
the application for an increase in rates. Or, at the very least, force Hydro One to equalize
delivery rates for all customers. Thank you, Sheri
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